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Submission: The current Solar feed-in Tarrif is the biggest joke. We receive less than 11 cents per kwh. However if we buy
from the grid we have to pay 31 cents per kwh. The buy in rate is 3 times higher than feed-in rate. Not only is this unfair, it's the
biggest consumer rip-off. We pay for the Solar installation and equipment and electricity retailers reap the benefits. Looks like
the consumers are punished for being environmentally friendly. Those that have solar panels installed and feed into the grid
should be fairly compensated. The current feed-in tariffs should be increased ASAP to at least 22cents per Kwh. Ideal should
be 1:1. In-fact the feed-in tariff should be permanently set to at least 70% of the buy in rate, so that there is no need to review
the rates every year. This prevents energy retailers trying to rip-off consumers.





